Ramiro Valdez, Heads Cuban Delegation to Che's Tribute in Bolivia



Ramiro Valdez Heads Cuban Delegation to Che's Tribute in Bolivia

Havana, October 7 (RHC)-- Cuban Vice President Ramiro Valdes is heading the Cuban delegation that will attend the world gathering to commemorate the 50th anniversary of Ernesto Che Guevara's death in Bolivia.

Joining the delegation are former members of the guerrilla group led by Che in Bolivia: Brigade General (R) Harry Villegas Tamayo (Pombo), and Colonel (R) Leonardo Tamayo (Urbano), as well as Che Guevara's four children -- Aleida, Celia, Camilo and Ernesto.

The main rally will take place in Valle Grande, Bolivia on Monday, October 9th.

Representatives of Cuban youth and mass organizations, artists and academics left for Bolivia earlier this week to join some 10,000 representatives of social movements, authorities, academics, and youth from across Latin America and the world that are attending the activities that are being held in Valle Grande from October 5th through the 9th.

 $\frac{https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/143682-ramiro-valdez-heads-cuban-delegation-to-chestribute-in-bolivia}{tribute-in-bolivia}$



Radio Habana Cuba